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Athens, 25/11/2024 

 

Subject: Letter of support for the project proposal “Empowering Sub-Saharan 

Migrants in Morocco: A Mission for a More Just and Equitable Society" under 

the frame of Migration Partnership Facility (MPF) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

During the last weeks, our organization, a Non-Profit Organization established in 

Athens, Greece got in touch with the Moroccan association named “MamAfrika” in 

order to start a cooperation in the field of migration. Our organizations has experience 

and expertise in supporting social vulnerable groups through capacity building, 

training and advisory support. We have implemented many EU projects that had to 

do with social integration, tourism/culture, social economy/entrepreneurship, 

agrifood, ICT & sustainable development.   

MamAfrika is dedicated to empowering Sub-Saharan migrants in Morocco with the 

tools and opportunities they need to thrive. MamAfrika aim to transform Morocco 

into a land of opportunity for Sub-Saharan migrants, offering them a chance to build 

a better life for themselves and their families in Morocco instead of a crossing border.  

We share the views and the goals of MamAfrika and we officially support their project 

proposal entitled “Empowering Sub-Saharan Migrants in Morocco: A Mission for 

a More Just and Equitable Society” which aims the following:  

➢ Go1: Improve the socio-economic status of Sub-Saharan migrants in Morocco 

by creating sustainable employment opportunities. 

➢ Go2: Enhance the integration of Sub-Saharan migrants into Moroccan society 

through skills training, language classes, and guidance programs. 

➢ Go3: Foster entrepreneurship among Sub-Saharan migrants by providing 

access to resources, funding, and networks for starting and growing small-size 

businesses. 

➢ Go4: Promote social harmony and community cohesion by increasing 

awareness of the contributions of Sub-Saharan migrants to Moroccan society. 

➢ Go5: Contributing to reducing illegal immigration to Europe of Sub-Saharan 

migrants by providing viable economic alternatives within their country of 

origin. This will decrease the need for high-risk and often life-threatening 

journeys across the Sahara desert, ultimately leading to a safer and more 

humane migration experience. 
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We hope that the project proposal could receive the necessary institutional support 

to be funded and implemented.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nikolaos Dimitriadis 

President 

 


